
The Red Island Shoals
of miles between Anticosti and Cape Chidley. 
To these men, it was just the body of an old 
man, a stranger. Not much loss. He could not 
have lived many more years, anyhow. Prob­
ably no one would miss him. No need to 
trouble over it. A prompt burial at sea, 
thought the captain, would be as good as on 
the land, where a grave was an impossibility 
now, anyhow. Besides, he was obviously an 
old seaman, and what could be more appro­
priate? Moreover, the crew would rather have 
it so than to carry the corpse around while 
they were seal-hunting.

There was no parson aboard, but the skipper 
was a God-fearing man. So the flags were 
hauled to half-mast, the ship hove to the 
wind, the crew called on deck just as they 
were, and when the skipper had read a brief 
prayer, “in sure and certain hope” the body 
of Uncle Reuben Marston, vanquished by his 
enemy at last, was committed to the deep 
within a biscuit toss of the Red Island Shoals.

THE END


